
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND ZONING 

 

Request for Statements of Qualifications and Cost Proposals 

to Complete the 

Update to the Terrebonne Parish Comprehensive Plan 

 

The Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government, Department of Planning and Zoning is soliciting 

statements of qualifications and cost proposals from qualified consultants to assist the Terrebonne Parish 

Department of Planning and Zoning and the “Selection Committee” in undertaking the necessary 

professional services in completing Phase III of a comprehensive review and update to the 2003 

“Terrebonne Comprehensive Master Plan, Planning for the Good Earth.” 

The procedures for the selection of a consultant will be in accordance with the provisions set forth in the 

official “Request for Statements of Qualifications and Cost Proposals” packet, which can be obtained here. 

You can access the interim report for Phases I & II here.  You may also contact Mr. Patrick Gordon, 

Director of Planning and Zoning, Post Office Box 2768, 8026 Main Street, Suite 401, Houma, Louisiana 

70361, (985) 873-6569 to obtain a copy.  The response to this request must be hand-delivered or mailed 

to the above named office at the above named address in such a manner that it is received no later than 

4:00 p.m., Monday, November 15, 2010. 

 

 


